Rebuilding Public Education NSW Department of Education

Junee High School
Works notification | 19 February 2025

Dear staff, parents and carers,

Following recent heavy rain causing water damage in multiple rooms across Buildings A, B
and F at Junee High School, we are nearing the completion of remediation work.

All affected rooms - apart from the school hall - across the 3 buildings have been cleaned
with carpet replacement underway.

The school hall, due to its wooden floor, has been left to dry for now and cleaning is scheduled
to be completed on Monday 24 February and Tuesday 25 February 2025. A new topcoat of
epoxy will be applied on Friday 28 February 2025.

The music room in Building B will have new timber edging installed today (Wednesday 19
February 2025).

Carpet installation will be completed today, while the Technology and Applied Sciences
classrooms will have their vinyl replaced later this year.

The school will return to full operation with all rooms open from Monday 3 March 2025.
The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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